Dear VMC families,
Some members of our community have been double parking around the school at pick up. 
Please be aware that you should arrange to pick up your child(ren) away from the school. It is illegal to stop in the middle of the street and to double park your car. 
Police were here yesterday and will continue to be here regularly to give out tickets to those cars that are in violation of the law. 
Some families were ticketed yesterday and the school has been advised that the police will take photographs of license plates and send tickets home.
Additionally, there are priority school bus lanes on 27th and 28th avenue and this situation does put our entente with the STM at risk as the busses are also having issues arriving at their pick up destinations.
Again, please make alternative plans for pick up on another street near the school as this will alleviate the congestion created.  More importantly it is a safety risk for our students as both students and drivers are not vigilant in their attempts to get to their next destination.
Thank you.

